
ATTENTION BUSINESSES & RESIDENTS 
 
On May 07, 2025, residences and businesses along Highway 
93 from Cole Avenue to Southwic Avenue will be without 
water for an unknown period of time in order to repair the 
fire hydrant leak in front of the Marshal’s Office.  
 
The Town will start in the morning of May 07th to locate the 
leak.  Once the leak is located, the water will be turned off 
and will remain off until the repair is done. 
 
Some businesses and residences may not be affected by this 
depending on where they hookup to the Town’s main water 
line. 
 
We will make the repair as quickly as possible and notify 
everyone once the water is turned back on.  If water is turned 
off for more than 4 hours, businesses who are affected by this 
and are licensed through the Department of Public Health 
and Human Services will need to cease all operations per the 
Ravalli County Environmental Health. 
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience and appreciate everyone’s 
patience during this time.  If you have any questions, please 
call Town Hall at (406) 821-3753. 
 

Thank you!! 
 


